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March 5, 2021


Members of the Ways and Means Committee
Baltimore City Council
City Hall
100 N. Holliday Street
Baltimore, MD 21202

Re:  Council Bill 21-0029

Dear Honorable Committee Members:

When the State-of-Emergency was declared in March 2020, the Baltimore Convention Center has not hosted any events. The hospitality community has suffered tremendously. We have been working to make our venue safe for the return of our guests and visitors to the City to restore our economy.

The Baltimore Convention Center hosts regional and local events where many attendees drive to our destination.  Because of the pandemic and concerns about their health safety, others will now choose to drive instead of fly or take the train to their conventions.  We are looking forward to the recovery of our hospitality and tourism industry, but we are concerned that any incremental costs will be passed on to our visitors as a result of Council Bill 21-0029, which will be detrimental to that recovery.

Our planners have many choices as to the City and venue they select for their events.  Costs to their organization and their attendees are significant factors in making their decision.

The Baltimore Convention Center is not supportive of Council Bill 21-0029 and we respectfully request an unfavorable report of this Bill.

Sincerely,



Peggy Daidakis
Executive Director

Cc:  Michael Huber, Mayor’s Chief of Staff
        Natasha Mehu, Office of the Mayor
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